
HCARES MEETING NOTES 11/03/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:04 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• Board Member elections were held and the following were elected to the board: 

• President – N3FHI – Bob Uleski 
• Vice President – WA0JTL – Russ Simpson 
• Secretary – WA4EZF – Ron Sans 
• Treasurer – N9PIQ – Jane Wasmuth 

• Nominations were taken for the Larry Fawbush Award 
• N9ACC – Arnal Cook 
• W9CYU – Dennis Young 
• Nominations will remain open until the December meeting. 

• The HCARES Weather net was reviewed by the National Weather service by a group from Norman 
Oklahoma.  The HCARES Net received an excellent recognition. 

• November 17th is the Food drive for Thanksgiving. 
• We have received the receipt for the cement for the tower in Sheridan. 
• The meeting adjourned at 10:17 AM. 
• Jim Seller, K9SBM, gave a presentation on Amateur Radio Emergency Communications. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


